
 
 

 

Scholarship to honor late judge 

By: Journal Record Staff May 4, 2022 0 

TULSA – The firm of GableGotwals has established a $25,000 scholarship at the University of Tulsa 

College of Law to honor the memory of the late Judge Joseph W. Morris. 

Morris served as dean of the University of Tulsa College of Law from 1972-1974 before chief judge of 

the U.S. District Court for the Eastern District of Oklahoma. His legal experience also included being 

vice president and general counsel at Shell Oil Co. and general counsel at Amerada Petroleum Corp. 

In later years, he taught oil and gas law and arbitration law at the TU College of Law. 

He was a GableGotwals shareholder for more than 35 years. 

Firm shareholder and CEO John Dale said the scholarship will provide opportunities for students who 

have demonstrated academic and who might not otherwise have financial means to pursue degrees 

in law. 
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